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Measure 85 needs to happen. The proposed measure to prohibit the proliferation of 

industrial confined animal feeding operations in Oregon is a good idea because it 

addresses the potential negative impacts on air and water quality, climate, animal 

welfare, worker and community health, and small- and medium-sized livestock farms.  

 

 

 


